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To: Our Valued Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors 
Date: August 13, 2021 
Subject: onsemi Business Update Related to COVID-19 Pandemic  
 
Dear valued customer: 
 
Due to a surge in COVID-19 cases across the Asia-Pacific region, governments and their agencies 
have increased restrictive measures for the public and businesses in order to slow the spread of 
the virus within communities. Our company prioritizes the safety of our employees under all 
circumstances and is doing everything in its power to mitigate the impact of the limitations for our 
customers, working to ensure the on-time delivery of products. 
 
The below chart depicts a snapshot of the impact to our global operations due to these restrictions. 
If the country/site combination of one of our locations is not listed, it currently has no restrictions 
on utilizations. Site calendars are updated as details are made available and scheduled ship dates 
are typically reflected in the subsequent run each week. Customers should focus on their weekly 
refreshed commitment dates and work with local customer service representatives to assess the 
impact and register/manage escalations per the onsemi process.   
 

 
 
We will continue to update you regarding this force majeure event as circumstances evolve. Please 
continue to work with your customer service representative to receive up-to-date delivery 
information on your current order. You may also contact us through continuity@onsemi.com.  
 
Regards, 

 
Mike Balow 
Executive Vice President, Sales  
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